

17th October 2024

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Behaviour Policy 2024

I am pleased to announce that our updated School Behaviour Policy has been ratified by the Full Governing Body. This revised policy reflects the valuable feedback we received from parents, children, and staff during the consultation process. I appreciate your contributions in shaping a document that promotes positive learning and a safe, inclusive Catholic environment for all.

The new policy incorporates subtle changes to the existing behaviour framework. These changes are intended to further strengthen our approach to positive behaviour reinforcement and anti-bullying measures.

For your reference, the updated policy is now available on the school website or here.

I encourage you to review the revised policy with your child at your earliest convenience. It clearly outlines our expectations for respectful behaviour, positive consequences for good choices, and the approach taken towards addressing any concerns.

Should you have any questions about the revised policy, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at r.maidment@stjamescheadle.co.uk

Thank you for your continued positive partnership within our school family.

Yours sincerely

Mr R Maidment Assistant Headteacher











